December 1, 2015

The Honorable Board of Supervisors:

Itis with regret to notify you that after discussions with my family, for a variety of reasons,
including my personal support network in the Sacramento region, and the satisfaction | have
working with El Dorado County, I am unable to accept the position as the Director of Health and
Human Services.

I'am honored by the confidence you have all shown in me, and appreciative of all the efforts you
and members of the community have made to make me feel welcome.

Sincerely,
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Kristin Brinks

C. Phillip Smith-Hanes
Dan Faulks



